
December 1,  2023

Mill Creek 
Newsletter 
Home Of The Mustangs!
Enter to Learn, Go Forth to Serve

Important Links
● Mill Creek Website
● Follow us on Twitter - @TheCreekMCMS
● Need to Report an Absence? Click HERE 
● Black and Gold Calendar
● Contact Us

Reminders
• Doors Open at 7:30 am.  
School Hours -  7:50 to 3:00 pm. 
• Cell phones &  backpacks are kept in lockers. 
• If you need to get a message to your child, please 
call the office 913.667.3512

Upcoming Events
Dec 5 - Tuba Christmas, Band Concert
Dec 8 - 8th grade Mock Interviews
Dec 12 - Choir Concerts at DHS
Dec 15 - Winter Assembly

You can report your child 
absent by filling out a form - 
click HERE!

MCMS Family,

With the end of the semester approaching in just 2 1⁄2 weeks, now is a good time to be sitting down with your 

child to look at grades together. There is great value to sharing this time together to discuss responsibility, 

accountability, and goals for the future. Whether it be academics, athletics and/or other hobbies, reviewing 

your child’s progress and areas that they can work towards improvement is vital for their future success. We 

are always encouraging our students to take ownership of their work ethic while also guiding and lending a 

helping hand when needed. This support from home can also strengthen the partnership between home and 

school as we show our students that we are all on the same team, rooting for their success!

Go Mustangs! 

Andrew Legler

 

https://www.usd232.org/mcms
https://twitter.com/home
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=159
https://www.usd232.org/Page/7904
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=161
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=159


Athletics/Activities
Athletics Next Week:

Wed: GBB KVL     Thurs: GBB KVL
7th Grade at Piper High School. 8th Grade at MCMS

     
 GO MUSTANGS!

The BBB tryout calendar with dates and times 
have been posted on the MCMS Website. 

More Information

If you need to pick up your child for an 
appointment, please be sure to plan ahead and 
arrive 5-10 minutes early. Lockers take extra time! 

From The Library: 
The second Quarter Book Club 
Discussion will take place on Wednesday, 
December 13th from 3-4 p.m.  We are 
discussing the book Small Spaces by 
Katherine Arden.  

https://www.usd232.org/Domain/334






From Your 6th Grade Pathways Teachers: 

Parents,
This first semester in Pathways class we have spent a lot of time discussing and 
discovering our personal strengths and interests, as well as our learning styles 
and goals we have for the future.  Second semester we will begin to apply these 
insights toward our career research.  We will be utilizing a program called Xello 
to research and gain insight into the careers students are both interested in, and 
careers they may not have considered before.
 
In addition to the career research we do online, we like to have guest speakers of 
various career fields speak to our classes.  We would love to have people from 
right here in our community speak to us about just how they found their career. 
What were their interests, what you like about your job, and what you had to do 
to get there.  In short- your Pathway.  The ultimate goal is for students to learn 
about some of the great careers we have right here in our area. 
 
These visits can be done in person at school, or via Zoom.  If you are able to 
speak to our students about your career, we would only need you to Zoom or 
visit for one class and we would record your visit to share with other Pathways 
classes throughout the day.  Your experience and insights would be invaluable to 
the students and we look forward to learning about your careers. 
 
If you would like to share, please contact your student’s Pathways teacher so we 
can set up a date and time.
 
Thank you!!!
 
Andrew Elliott- 6th Grade Black Hall Pathways Teacher  aelliott@usd232.org 
Brian Tadlock- 6th Grade Gold Hall Teacher btadlock@usd232.org

Mill Valley’s Jaguar Leadership Corp. is partnering with Mill Valley Basketball 

to host a toy drive at their opening basketball game on Tuesday, December 12! 

The toy donations will be donated to Children’s Mercy Hospital and donations 

can either be toys or monetary donations via Venmo: @JLCMillValley. The first 

50 K-12 students to donate a toy or money at the game will win a “Defend the 

Den” t-shirt. All donations are accepted and appreciated. To find out more 

information click this link to the flyer or visit the JLC Instagram page 

@jlc.millvalley! 


